A home for learning, laughing, caring & trying



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Week commencing Monday 25th April 2022

Banks Road Infant & Nursery School, Banks Road, Toton, Nottingham, NG9 6HE www.banksroadschool.co.uk office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk governors@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk 0115 917 9881

Absence reporting

If your child is unable to attend school due to illness, please inform the school office by 9.30am on 917 9881.

Please remember that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours.

IMPORTANT MESSAGES

NURSERY & YEAR 2 – important message for parents

If your child is currently in Nursery or Year 2 you should by now have received your offer from the Local Authority for your Reception or Year 3 school place. You must accept the offer by 3rd May to secure your place.

Places Available

It is not too late to apply for a place at Banks Road for September 2022 Nursery and Reception. We still have places available. If you know of anyone looking for a Nursery or Reception place please let them know. We are happy to arrange a tour of the school.

WOW Moments

We would like to be able to help your child to celebrate the special achievements that they have away from school, this may be a recognised certificate, badge or trophy, or a personal triumph such as learning to ride a bike, tie shoe laces or play an instrument. We will celebrate WOW Moments achieved in the previous week in our Monday assemblies. So please complete the WOW Moments form (a link will now be a permanent feature on page 2) to tell us all about it!

Friends Feedback

The Friends of Banks Road recently organised a Quiz Night to raise funds. Sadly, the event had to be cancelled due to lack of interest from parents. To enable the Friends to understand the feelings of the parents and to help plan future events, they would like to ask you to complete this short <u>FEEDBACK FORM</u>. Thank you.

SEND Review working party

The Government has launched a public consultation on major changes that it wants to make to the special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) and alternative provision (AP) system in England. It wants to hear from all stakeholders and school would like to hold a working party consisting of parents, teachers and governors to put together a joint response to the consultation. If you are interested in joining a working party please contact the school office. Find out more about the consultation and share your views: https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/send-review-right-support-right-place-right-time

GOLDEN STARS

Well done to the children who were this week's Golden Stars!



Mrs Clemens Alayah (Chestnut)

Birch Alice

Chestnut Grace

Cherry Zainab

Maple Maisie B

Oak Maxwell

Willow Isaac

Please return your Golden Star Trophy by Wednesday

CLASS ATTENDANCE

week ending 22nd April 2022

★Congratulations Cherry 97.5% **★**

Birch – 95.2% Chestnut – 96.8% Maple – 96.2%

Oak 95.3% Willow – 96.7%

WHATS ON THIS WEEK	
MONDAY	
TUESDAY	
WEDNESDAY	School Council visiting William Lilley (notified children only)
THURSDAY	
FRIDAY	Year 2 Gymnastics Club (notified children only)

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY...

Dates / times are subject to change. *More information to follow.

2 May - Bank Holiday - School Closed

4 May – Nursery Parents evening meetings (by appointment only)

5 May – Nursery Parent evening meetings (by appointment only)

11 May – Nursery 2022 Parent Information Evening (6.15pm)

16 May – White Post Farm Animal Roadshow (Reception and Year 1 classes)

18 May – Open evening for Reception 2022 entrants (4.30pm – 5.30pm)

20 May - Friends Disco*

"I liked doing to passports and getting on the plane." Florence - Birch "I really liked it when we brought in our suitcase with all our stuff inside." James - Chestnut

"I enjoyed making the Aboriginal art for Australia." Ivy - Cherry



SCHOOL DINNERS SPRING MENU CYCLE THREE

Click here for menu

Please complete a School Dinner Order Slip if your child has a special dietary requirement and you intend to have sandwiches.



"We have learnt about Spain and travelled to Spain. We ate some Spanish food. I liked chorizo and bread." Eden - Oak

> "I liked learning about Spain. I went on an aeroplane and I played with my teddies." Francesca - Willow

"I liked doing Australia art. I made a kangaroo sunset." George – Maple

WOW Moments!

Tell us about your child's out of school achievements within the last week; we would love to help them celebrate!

Complete the WOW form here

Breakfast Club

£5 per day

Please pay by Pay360 or childcare vouchers, or provide the correct cash, or a cheque payable to 'NCC Banks Road Infants School'.

TERM DATES 2020 -2021

Summer 1: 19 April 2022 – 28 May 2022 **Summer 2:** 6 June 2022 - 28 July 2022

INSET DAYS

24th & 27th June

HOLIDAY CLUB DATES

30 May - 1 June 2022. 8-19 August 2022